
March 13, 2020 

 

Good afternoon Triumph, Inc. Head Start families, this is Karen Ennis Executive Director. Today 

is Friday March 13, 2020. I am calling to inform you that Triumph Head Start will be closed, 

beginning on Monday March 16 through Friday March 20th in order to support the recom-

mendations issued by the state and local health agencies as a way to minimize the spread of 

the COVID 19 coronavirus. As this is a changing situation, we will be evaluating further closure 

needs next week and updating you as decisions are made. We want to stress at this moment 

in time THERE ARE NO CONFIRMED CASES OF COVID-19 FOR ANY PERSON IN TAUNTON OR 

BRISTOL COUNTY. This decision has been made in line with Taunton Public Schools as a pre-

cautionary measure. 

 

I want to repeat that all Triumph, Inc. programs will be closed for five days, beginning on 

Monday March 16th through Friday March 20th. This includes our Home Based and any play-

groups or community programming. 

 

I want to thank you for your ongoing support and offers of assistance these last few weeks as 

our community rallies together to address this situation. 

 

We will continue to update our website and Facebook page as additional information. 

 

Thank you. 


